
 
 

 

 

  
 
 
DATE:            December 20, 2024 

TO:                       Potential Respondents 

FROM:             Carrie Stoeckert—Construction Contract Expeditor III 

SUBJECT:                  Addendum #1 

RFQ769-25-998CS 

Hurley Administration Building MEP and Renovation 

    

 

This Addendum is being issued as there is a change to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) that 

was originally posted as follows: 

 

The change to the section are as noted below: 

 

What was Published: 

 

There will be a site visit on January 9, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. This will be the only site visit 

conducted.  

 

We will meet at the site, Hurley Administration Building, 1501 Chestnut Street, Denton, 

Texas 76201. We will meet In the front Lobby. Parking is across the street from the Union 

Building. A campus map and building map is included as the last page of this package.  

 

 

The Site Visit will be: 

 

There will be a site visit on January 13, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. This will be the only site visit 

conducted.  

 

We will meet at the site, Hurley Administration Building, 1501 Chestnut Street, Denton, 

Texas 76201. We will meet In the front Lobby. Parking is across the street from the Union 

Building. A campus map and building map is included as the last page of this package.  

 

 


